PROFESSIONAL FIREFIGHTERS OF OREM

LocaL 2742

July 9, 2025

Dear Crystal Muhlestein,

On behalf of the Professional Firefighters of Orem, Local #2742, IAFF,
AFL-CIO, | am pleased to offer you our endorsement for your election to
the Orem City Council.

The Professional Firefighters of Orem carefully choose who we endorse,
and we are confident that you have the best interest of our members at
heart. We are looking forward to your success in this election, and all
your endeavors.

Best of Luck.

Sincerely,

Andrew Belnap

Vice President

Professional Firefighters of Orem
Local #2742

International Association of Firefighters, AFL-CIO
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